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FRED BLAIR
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March 14, 1989

Dr. Hector P. Garcia, Founder
American G I Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Mr. Garcia,

I have received your letter regarding SB 122 and HB 358
relating to the governance, operation, funding name, and
mission of Texas A&I University, and Laredo State University
as component institutions of the Texas A&M University Sys-
tem.

Presently SB 122 and HB 358 are pending in the Senate
Education Committee and in the House Higher Education Com-
mittee. Rest assured that I will consider your position in
this matter.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any
assistance to you in the future.

Sincerely,

Fred Blair
State Representative



